From: Mary yle |

Sent: 25 November 2023 14:52
To: Daren Zuk
Subject: Installing permanent gates on Primrose Hill.

Hello. We strongly urge you to support this.
The level of lawless behaviour on Primrose Hill has increased alarmingly since COVID; There is a real problem here,
as you'd see for yourself if you visit the Hill on the weekend after dark.

This is NOT Nimbyism.

Regards,
Mary and David Kyle.

Sent from my iPad



